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Dear Mr. Noonan:

Appendix G to the CPRT Program Plan, Revision 3, describes the
Quality Assurance Program applicable to CPRT Third-Party
activities. Appendix G is a re-statenent, in much greater
detail, of the Policy on Quality Assurance included with our
letter of August 16, 1985 (TXX-4538). As noted in Appendix G,
the Senior Review Team shall remain cognizant of, and have
overall responsibility for, the quality of CPRT activities. To
support the Senior Review Team in fulfilling its responsi-
bilities, the Overview Quality Team (OQT) has been established
to provide further assurance that the Design Adequacy and
Quality of Construction Quality Assurance Programs are
effectively implemented.

The OQT is composed of senior third-party personnel reporting
to the Chairman of the Senior Review Team. The OQT will
support the Senior Review Team by reviewing the results of all
audits of CPRT activities, as well as, the corrective actions
taken in response to those audits. Such audits include all
planned and periodic audits conducted by the Quality Assurance
organizations of the DAP and QA/QC Review Teams, as well ~ as
any audits of CPRT activities conducted by the NRC or TUGCO.
The OQT may also conduct special audits, as directed by the
Senior Review Team Chairman. Such audits will be performed to
directly evaluate CPRT quality assurance activities rout'inely
or as significant problems with the CPRT quality . assurance*

activities are identified. By performing these overview and
audit functions, the OQT supplements CPRT quality assurance
efforts and provides further assurance that CPRT quality
commitments are implemented.
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-The OQT shall issue periodic reports including, when appro-
priate, summaries of results of major OQT tasks. The OQT
shall also issue a final report to present the results of its
entire overview effort and its corresponding conclusions
regarding the adequacy of Quality Assurance Program implement-
ation by the DAP and QA/QC quality assurance organizations.
The OQT periodic and final reports will'be submitted concur-
rently to the Senior Review - Team Chairman . and the TUGCO
Executive ~ Vice President, thereby ensuring that TUGCO senior
management is kept fully informed of the status of CPRT
quality assurance implementation.

The >:.ttached Figure 2 of Appendix G to the CPRT Program Plan,
Rev. 3, which was inadvertantly omitted from our January 27,
1986 submittal, illustrates the flow of information to the
Senior Review Team resulting from CPRT quality assurance
activities. This figure should be inserted immediately_behind
Figure 1.0 in Appendix G, Rev. 3.

I am satisfied that the additional level of quality assurance
provided by the OQT will ensure the continued effective
implementation of the DAP and QA/QC Quality Assurance
Programs. If you have any questions regarding this letter,
please contact John W. Beck or myself.

Very truly yours,

b%
W. G. Counsil
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FIGURE 2.0 i

CPRT THIRD-PARTY QA 1

'INFORMATION FLOW TO SRT
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